
Class 3 Newsletter 

                                   Autumn Term – 8.11.19 

This Week... 
We have done some work on creating complex sentences in our 
English this week using the fables of the Fox and Grapes and the 
Lion and the Mouse. The children are enjoying learning the 
morals of the fables and are making links with the parables in 
the Bible. All the children love listening to the stories although 
many tell me that they are not reading regularly at home. Please 
keep up with reading at home; it is crucial to them making 
progress across the whole curriculum. In our Maths work we 
have been drilling down in our understanding of multiplication 
and the relationship between multiplication and division. The 
children must still be practising their times tables every week; 
Times Tables Rock Star is a fantastic way of doing this. We all 
enjoyed our Science, learning a lot of interesting facts about the 
skeleton, what it does, how it works and how it is AMAZING! 

Next Week… 
We shall be led by Year 6 children in our act of 
Remembrance on Monday. In class, we shall be 
continuing our work on Fables, planning out our own 
fables and using the stories we have heard as a 
model for our own writing. In our Maths work we 
shall be investigating sequencing, identifying 
sequences and continuing them. We shall continue 
with our work on the human body, investigating 
differences and celebrating our uniqueness. We are 
exploring People of God in our RE this half term and 
we are learning all about the Prophets and their 
calling by God. The children will be creating artwork 
to represent their understanding of what it is to be 
called by God.  
 

 

Important Dates 
 Monday 11th November @10am – Year 6 Remembrance Service – all welcome 
 Wednesday 20th November and Thursday 21st November – Parents’ Evening – see below 
 Monday 25th November – Cinema Night – PTA Event – more details to follow 
 Monday 2nd December - Community Christmas Tree Light Switch On – 6pm – St Christopher’s Church 
 Wednesday 4th December – PTA Christmas Fayre – 3.30 – 5.30pm 
 Monday 16th December – KS2 Production @ 6pm 
 Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party and Christmas Lunch 
 Thursday 19th December – Whole School Pantomime Visit to Blackpool Grand Theatre. Please send slip in as 

soon as possible please 
 Friday 20th December – School closes for Christmas @2pm 

Our Christian Value this week is HOPE 
 

 

 
12TH November 

To mark Anti-Bullying Day on Tuesday, the children are 
being asked to come to school in Wacky Socks or Wacky 
Tights. This is a really simple way of celebrating how 
unique and precious we all are. If you go to Smiggle over 
the weekend, children can pick up a free #bekind keyring to 
further support the Anti-Bullying campaign  

 
OPEN DOOR 

We are holding our Autumn Parents’ 
Evenings on the 20th and 21st November.  
However, please note that Class 3 has an 
Open Door afternoon each Monday from 
3.20pm – 3.40pm which is an ideal 
opportunity to come into school to talk 
about any issues regarding your child, look 
around our classroom, talk about progress or 
just have a chat to celebrate their 
achievements.  

 
Special News! 

 
Curriculum & Christian Value Awards –  

  Harvey and Lola 
 

Writer of the Week 
Shae  


